
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                   May 24, 2021  

 

The Rush County Drainage Board met on May 24, 2021 at 11:09 a.m. in the Commissioner’s Room of the 

Rush County Courthouse with the following present; Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson and Ron Jarman 

members; Marvin L Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary and Leigh Morning, Attorney.  

The minutes of the meeting held on May 10, 2021 were approved and signed on motion by Wilkinson, 

2nd by Jarman. Motion carried.   

CARR/STANLEY 

Surveyor presented to the Board that he texted the Davis’s about the estimates that they had 

requested. Surveyor presented the estimates recommended neither option be used.  

TINSLEY/MEAL 

Mark Bacon met with Alan Hurst to look over the drain. Bacon reported there are few places that need 

to be cleaned. Hurst has low laying tiles that are half to three quarters under water. Bacon suggested 

the ditch would need to be worked on 3 to 4 years down the road.  

GEISE/STEVENS 

Surveyor presented the Board an email from IDEM. He will put the plan down in writing and will present 

it in the next meeting.  

RUSH COUNTY STORM DRAINAGE POLICY 

Surveyor presented a Drainage Plan Waiver from Mark & Patricia Schwomeyer. Waiver was approved 

and signed. Motion by Wilkinson, 2nd by Jarman.  

 

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Wilkinson, 2nd by 

Jarman. Motion carried.  

 

_________________________  __________________________ __________________________ 

Mark Bacon   Paul Wilkinson    Ron Jarman 


